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Notices 

1.   Second year survey to reform undergraduate degrees 
 
It is vital that work together to ensure education without illness is a reality.  
We need second year students to take a 10 minute essay break to provide us 
with the information we get real change on this issue.  
Students voted in SU President Jack Hampton on the back of a manifesto 
promise to asses the connection between academic structures and student 
wellbeing, and to investigate weekly workloads.   
To do this we need second years to fill out our 
survey: surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2MJD2TH 

Events 

1.   Improving women’s health globally by Professor Robyn Norton 
 
1 June 18:00 – 19:00 
Rainold’s Room, Corpus Christi College 



  
Facebook event link:    https://www.facebook.com/events/629188023941362 
 

2.   Gleacher Shacklock - Event in London 
 
Following our event in Oxford two weeks ago, we are running an event  in 
London on June 13th with the investment bank Gleacher Shacklock. I’m hoping 
you can help me to get in touch with members of your society. 
 
We are currently recruiting 2019 graduates for an internship in Summer 2018 
and would be keen to invite students from your club to an event introducing 
Corporate Finance. The event is open to 2019 graduates from both finance and 
non-finance related degrees who are interested in Investment Banking or who 
just want to hear more about this industry. 
www.freshminds.co.uk   

Charities and community 

1.   Volunteering opportunities with OXAB 
 
If you're still trying to fill up your summer then be sure to take a look at what 
volunteering opportunities OXAB has to offer - we still have plenty of spaces 
available! 
 
OXAB offers flexible volunteering opportunities for Oxford students in 
Albania, Bulgaria and Bosnia. In all of our projects you'll either be working 
with children in under-privileged areas or in orphanages, spending much 
appreciated time with the kids and teaching them some English! You can go for 
however long you like and you can start whenever you're free! Volunteer with a 
friend or we can pair you up with another student - you won't be going alone! 
Find summaries about our projects here: (http://oxab.yolasite.com/get-
involved.php) where you can find an information pack giving you more details 
about what you’ll be doing. 
 
If you have any questions at all feel free to email us and we'll do our best to 
answer them! To apply, just drop us an email on oxabinfo@gmail.com telling 
us what dates you're free and which project you're interested in and we can 
start planning your trip! It's that simple! 

Arts and journalism 

1.   PMB ART 



 
‘Meaningful Vision’ at the Pembroke JCR Art Gallery commemorates the 
70thanniversary of the Anthony Emery’s founding of the Pembroke JCR Art 
Fund. The exhibition displays the breadth of acquisitions made since Emery’s 
time at Pembroke and re-engages with his desire to enable young people to 
engage with the art of their time.  
 
The show features four pieces from the Artist Collective ‘Cypher’ (Ellen 
Hughes, Holly Graham, Amba Sayal-Bennett and Laszlo von Dohnanyi). The 
group was established in 2015 and are based in London and Berlin. They are an 
artist-led initiative and recently hosted an exhibition titled Backdrop as part of 
the Art Licks Weekend in London.  

 
‘Meaningful Vision’ is accompanied by a significant 70th Anniversary Special 
Edition Catalogue, which unites the voices of those with personal ties to the 
Collection, from across generations and pieces together the narrative of its 
assemblage. It also includes extended entries on major works in the collection 
and artist interviews. The publication is available to purchase at the gallery at a 
cost of £8 - or £4 with student card! 
 
Opening Times: Wednesdays and Fridays 12-2pm. Free Entry. 
https://www.pembrokejcrart.org 
https://www.facebook.com/Pembroke-JCR-Art-421832594636206/  
 

2.   The Cambridge Humanities Review 

The Cambridge Humanities Review is looking to recruit an Editorial Assistant 
for the academic year 2017/2018 for its Oxford team. The candidate would 
ideally be in place during the summer and the position can renewed annually. 
Duties would involve fundraising, proof-reading, organising and hosting launch 
events, and publicity. Experience and aptitude for at least of two of these areas 
would be desirable. 

About you: 

Ideally you would be a student in the early years of your degree, be able to meet 
deadlines and make regular commitments during term-time and during the 
vacation, have some experience with organising events and raising funds, and be 
passionate about working in the arts and humanities. 

To apply, please send a short covering letter and CV the Editor at 
daniel.matore@new.ox.ac.uk. 



3.   Vivien Leigh Prize 

(See attached) 

Psychology Studies 

1.   Researchers at the Nuffield Department of Clinical Neurosciences, University of 
Oxford are seeking volunteers aged 18 – 45 for a Transcranial Direct Current 
Stimulation (tDCS) study.   
The purpose of this study is to examine how non-invasive brain stimulation can 
affect skills such as decision making and learning. The results of this study will 
inform future research on decision making processes in depression and anxiety 
disorders.   
 
This study involves two visits to the John Radcliffe in Oxford. Participants will 
be asked to fill out mood and anxiety questionnaires and perform a computer-
based learning task during and/or after receiving tDCS. Each session will take 
no more than 2 hours, and participants will be reimbursed for their time and 
travel expenses.  
 
If you are interested in participating in this study and/or would like further 
information, please 
contact Kimberley Kee at kimberley.looyongkee@bnc.ox.ac.uk. 

 
 


